
The Loup Look 
Your snapshot of the intermodal market 

Questions?  
Contact us. 

“The Loup Look” is a weekly snapshot of Loup’s current capabilities and market needs,  

giving you visibility to help you plan better.  

Norfolk Southern: Changes to Tier 1 & Tier 2 Facilities Free Time 
Norfolk Southern recently issued the following announcement: 
 

Effective December 7, 2020 NS Croxton & Erail terminals will be added to the list of intermodal facilities 

categorized as Tier 1 while Cincinnati & Kansas City will be categorized as Tier 2 for domestic 

equipment. Domestic shipments grounding at Tier 1 facilities receive a free-time allowance of Day of 

Notification plus one free day. Domestic shipments grounding at Tier 2 facilities will receive a free-time 

allowance of Day of Notification plus two free days. 
 

Tier 1 Facilities Free Time Table for Domestic Equipment 

Applies to: 
 

Current: Atlanta (Inman, GA; Austell, GA; Ayer, MA; Calumet, IL; Chicago 47th Street, IL; Landers, IL; 

Chicago 63rd Street (Englewood), IL; Cincinnati, OH; Jacksonville, FL; Kansas City, MO; Morrisville, PA 
 

Effective December 7, 2020: Atlanta (Inman), GA; Austell, GA; Ayer, ME; Calumet, IL; Chicago 47th 

Street, IL; Landers, IL; Chicago 63rd Street (Englewood), IL; Cincinnati, OH; Jacksonville, FL; Kansas 

City, MO; Morrisville, PA; Croxton, NJ; Erail, NJ 

Opportunity Corridors 

 
Inbound Laredo and 

Mexico 

Inbound to Laredo, Nuevo Leon, San Luis Potosi, 

Monterrey, Guanajuato, Coahuila, Queretaro, 

Mexico City 

Outbound Chicago and 

Southern Illinois 

Outbound Chicago and Southern Illinois (DUPO) 

going to LA 

Union Pacific Announces New Intermodal Terminal with Domestic 

Service to Minneapolis-St Paul, MN, Market 
Union Pacific recently issued the following announcement: 
 

Union Pacific is proud to offer our intermodal customers a new product in the Minneapolis-St. Paul, 

Minnesota market. The Twin Cities Intermodal Terminal will feature domestic intermodal service 

between the Twin Cities and Los Angeles markets. The new terminal is strategically located in the heart 

of the Minneapolis-St. Paul metropolitan area, giving local and regional shippers and receivers efficient 

access to Union Pacific's intermodal network and a new alternative in the marketplace. 
  

Service will begin in early January 2021 for domestic containers moving between the Twin Cities and 

Los Angeles markets. We will continue to evaluate opportunities to expand services into the Twin Cities 

Intermodal Terminal throughout 2021. 
  

Terminal Information (View Additional Information & Map)  

Twin Cities Intermodal Terminal, 525 Kasota Ave SE, Minneapolis, Minnesota 55414 
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